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Chavin Jun 02 2020 This book is the first in more than a decade to provide new
information on the Chavin phenomenon of ancient Peru. Thought by some to be the
"Mother Culture" of ancient Peruvian cultures, Chavin is remarkable for its
baroque, sophisticated art style in a variety of media, including finely carved
stone monuments, beautifully formed pottery, and magnificent and complex
metallurgy. Also, the textiles from Chavin are incredibly innovative, both
iconographically and structurally. They, in fact, form the foundation for the later
Andean textile evolution. Chapters in this book cover new interpretations of the
history of the site of Chavin de Huantar, studies of related cultures, the role of
shamanism, and many other topics of interest to specialists and the general reader,
alike.
Lake Chilwa Jun 14 2021 Leonard C. Beadle In contrast to the more sta bie oceans,
inland waters are, on the geological time scale, short-lived and are subject to
great fluctuations in chemical composition and physical features. Very few lakes
and rivers have existed continuously for more than a million years, and the life of
the majority is to be measured in thousands or less. Earth movements, erosion and
long-term climatic changes in the past have caused many of them to appear and
disappear. No wonder then that most freshwater organism are especially adapted to
great changes and many even to temporary extinction of their environment. Recent
studies of residual sediments from existing and extinct lakes in tropical Africa
have told us much about their age and the past history of their faunas and floras,
from which we may deduce something about the climate and the conditions in the

water in the past. The forces that have formed and moulded the African Great Lakes
have been catastrophic in their violence and effects. They are not yet finished,
but the present rate of change is, in human terms, too slow for direct observation
of the ecological effects. The large man-made lakes are providing very good
opportunities for studying the chemi cal and biological consequences of the initial
filling but, once filled, they are artificially protected against major
fluctuations.
Canon EOS Rebel T6i / 750D For Dummies Nov 19 2021 Get picture-perfect shots with
your Canon EOS Rebel T6i/750D Your Canon EOS Rebel T6i/750D is capable of taking
incredibly cool and truly frame-worthy photos, but unless you know how use it
properly your pictures won't be worth a thousand words. Luckily, Canon EOS Rebel
T6i/750D For Dummies is packed with the tips, tricks, and instruction you'd gain in
a photography course to take the intimidation out of working with your new
camera—so you can start taking stunning photos right away. Assuming no prior
experience in photography, this book gets you up to speed on core photography
concepts, then shows you how to grasp using the features specific to the Canon EOS
Rebel T6i/750D, like working in automatic mode, controlling exposure, selecting the
best lens for the job, using shutter and aperture priority modes, knowing how and
when to use flash, and so much more. Whether you're looking to capture lovely
landscapes, perfect portraits, awesome action shots—or anything in between—the
friendly guidance you'll find inside offers everything you need to get the
shot…every time. Get started in automatic mode before working up to advanced
features Take control of your camera's exposure, lighting, color, and focus
settings Shoot better portraits and action shots Get great shots every time—even in
low light and when composing close-ups Complemented by online supplements that
cover the unique features of the companion T6i/750D at dummies.com, this hands-on
guide will take your pictures from bland to beautiful in a flash!
Nikon D5600 For Dummies Feb 08 2021 An easy-to-follow Nikon D5600 photography
class—in a book! Your Nikon D5600 is a powerful tool equipped to take top-notch
photos. But unless you know how to use it to its full potential, your professionalgrade camera will produce underwhelming amateur-grade photos. And that's where
Nikon D5600 For Dummies comes in! Packed with all the expert tips and tricks you
need to get your Nikon to live up to its name, this guide shows you how to use it
to get truly striking shots—in a flash. Written by an expert on all things
Nikon—and brimming with inspiring full-color photos—the step-by-step instruction
offered inside arms shutterbugs of all skill levels with the know-how to turn any
scene into a beautiful work of art. Whether you're looking to capture a cozy lowlight shot or forever memorialize an awesome action scene, Nikon D5600 For Dummies
will take your photography skills to picturesque new heights. Discover all your
camera's features and capabilities Get better photos in auto or manual mode Adjust
focus on the fly Start speaking photography lingo like a pro Even Leonardo da Vinci
had to learn to work with paints and brushes before he could create the Mona Lisa.
Before you let your frustration get the best of you, take heed in the friendly
guidance in Nikon D5600 For Dummies.
Sensing in Nature Sep 05 2020 Biological systems are an emerging discipline that
may provide integrative tools by assembling the hierarchy of interactions among
genes, proteins and molecular networks involved in sensory systems. The aim of this
volume is to provide a picture, as complete as possible, of the current state of
knowledge of sensory systems in nature. The presentation in this book lies at the
intersection of evolutionary biology, cell and molecular biology, physiology and
genetics. Sensing in Nature is written by a distinguished panel of specialists and
is intended to be read by biologists, students, scientific investigators and the
medical community.
Plotinus on Sense-Perception May 26 2022 This book is a philosophical analysis of
Plotinus' views on sense-perception. It aims to show how his thoughts were both

original and a development of the ideas of his predecessors, in particular those of
Plato, Aristotle and the Peripatetics. Special attention is paid to Plotinus'
dualism with respect to soul and body and its implications for his views on the
senses. The author combines a historical approach to his subject, setting Plotinus'
thought in the context of thinkers who preceded and succeeded him, with a proper
analysis of his ideas and, where appropriate, of those from which they derived.
EMarketing Feb 20 2022
Mastering Exposure Apr 12 2021 Explains the fundamentals of exposure and how
varying three parameters--shutter speed, aperture, and ISO--can be used creatively
and practically to determine correct exposure, but deliver substantially different
images.
Copywriting, Second edition Oct 26 2019 Writing copy is often assumed to be a
natural talent. However, there are simple techniques you can employ to craft strong
written content with ease. This new, expanded edition teaches the art of writing
great copy for digital media, branding, advertising, direct marketing, retailing,
catalogues, company magazines and internal communications. Using a series of
exercises and up-to-date illustrated examples of award-winning campaigns and
communication, Copywriting, Second Edition takes you through step-by-step processes
that can help you to write content quickly and effectively. Including insightful
interviews from leading copywriters, as well as illustrated case studies of major
brands that explore the challenges involved in creating cutting-edge copy, this
book will provide you with all the tools you need to become a confident and
versatile creative copywriter.
The open fountain. (Revised). Jan 10 2021
Canon EOS Rebel T6/1300D For Dummies Aug 17 2021 Your Canon EOS Rebel T6/1300D
photography class—in a book! The Canon EOS Rebel T6/1300D offers DLSR users a tool
to take photographs truly worth bragging about. This book gives you the pointers
and easy-to-follow instruction you need to make sense of your new camera and start
taking those stunning shots—right out of its box. First, it demystifies all the
photography terms the pros use, explains your Canon camera's menus and settings,
and shows how to take control of color, focus, and lighting. Once you have a grasp
on those skills, you can apply your newfound knowledge to get better portraits,
action shots, close ups, and other images. If most of your photography experience
has taken place behind the lens of a smartphone, fear not! You'll quickly and
easily learn all about your Canon's tools for controlling focus and depth of field,
getting vivid color, shooting landscapes, transferring your files to your computer,
and so much more. Get up to speed on your camera's settings and menu options Take
quick auto mode shots or be creative with manual settings Apply your knowledge to
get better portraits and action shots Find tips for customizing your camera to suit
your unique needs If you love to take photos and want to up your game with a
fantastic DSLR camera, Canon Rebel T6/1300D For Dummies is your fast track to
getting picture-perfect snaps in a flash!
CBT for College Students with ADHD Jul 16 2021 This book provides an overview of
the ACCESS program, a mental health program that has been developed and tested as
an efficacious treatment for college students with ADHD. This program is at the
cutting edge of clinical research, incorporating treatment strategies that allow
for dissemination in real world settings in order to effectively assist college
students experiencing difficulties in their academic, personal, social, and
emotional functioning. As cognitive behavioral approaches have proved to be the
most successful psychological treatments to date, the techniques in this volume
follow that model in a detailed and nuanced fashion. The authors provide a week by
week breakdown of the program, supplemented by handouts and worksheets designed to
facilitate better understanding of the areas targeted by the program. Filling a
notable gap in research addressing the ADHD college student population, CBT for
College Students with ADHD is a crucial resource for campus mental health

practitioners as well as a broad range of clinicians dealing with emerging adults.
1491 (Second Edition) Sep 29 2022 NATIONAL BESTSELLER • A groundbreaking work of
science, history, and archaeology that radically alters our understanding of the
Americas before the arrival of Columbus in 1492—from “a remarkably engaging writer”
(The New York Times Book Review). Contrary to what so many Americans learn in
school, the pre-Columbian Indians were not sparsely settled in a pristine
wilderness; rather, there were huge numbers of Indians who actively molded and
influenced the land around them. The astonishing Aztec capital of Tenochtitlan had
running water and immaculately clean streets, and was larger than any contemporary
European city. Mexican cultures created corn in a specialized breeding process that
it has been called man’s first feat of genetic engineering. Indeed, Indians were
not living lightly on the land but were landscaping and manipulating their world in
ways that we are only now beginning to understand. Challenging and surprising, this
a transformative new look at a rich and fascinating world we only thought we knew.
Efficient Learning for the Poor Dec 09 2020 "Large-scale efforts have been made
since the 1990s to ensure that all children of the world go to school. But mere
enrollment is not sufficient, students must become fluent in reading and
calculation by the end of grade 2. Fluency is needed to process large amounts of
text quickly and use the information for decisions that may ultimately reduce
poverty. State-of-the-art brain imaging and cognitive psychology research can help
formulate effective policies for improving the basic skills of low-income students.
This book integrates research into applications that extend from preschool brain
development to the memory of adult educators. In layman?'s terms, it provides
explanations and answers to questions such as: Why do children have to read fast
before they can understand what they read? How do health, nutrition, and
stimulation influence brain development? Why should students learn basic skills in
their maternal language? Is there such a thing as an untrained teacher? What signs
in a classroom show whether students are getting a quality education? How must
information be presented in class so that students can retain it and use it? What
training techniques are most likely to help staff put their learning into use? This
book would be useful to policymakers, donor agency staff, teacher trainers,
supervisors, and inspectors, as well as university professors and students."
The Art and Architecture of Ancient America Aug 24 2019 Offers a survey of the
paintings and architecture of the Mexican, Mayan, and Andean peoples
Canon EOS Rebel T7/2000D For Dummies Oct 31 2022 A photography class—in a book!
Your Canon EOS Rebel T7/1400D provides enough camera power to take the pro-style
shots you've dreamed of shooting—and this book shows you how. Canon EOS Rebel
T7/1400D For Dummies bridges the gap between taking quick shots in auto mode and
taking charge of the settings that offer full control of your pictures' focus,
color, and light balance. Take a peek inside to discover all the expert tips and
tricks to take brag-worthy portraits, action shots, and close-ups—in a flash. No
matter your subject, you’ll get all the know-how and instruction you need to get
the picture-perfect shot every time. Get started with automatic and creative modes
Take full control of exposure to achieve better results Understand the settings
that control light and color Follow steps on properly using flash Even if you’ve
never picked up a DSLR camera, this friendly guide makes it fast and easy to unlock
all your powerful Canon has to offer!
The Documentary Impulse Aug 05 2020 Award-winning photographer Stuart Franklin's
exploration of how we, as humans, are driven to visually document our experiences
and the world around us. Stuart Franklin took one of the most powerful photographs
of the twentieth century - the 'tank man' in Tiananmen Square, Beijing, 1989. From
his insightful position as a photographer, Franklin explores why we are driven to
visually document our experiences and the world around us. He focuses on
photography but traces this universal need through art, literature and science.
Looking at photojournalism, war photography and work recording our culture,

Franklin identifies some of its driving impulses: curiosity, outrage, reform and
ritual; the search for evidence, for beauty, for therapy; and the immortalization
of memory. As our understanding of 'documentary' continues to expand, Franklin
considers photographic staging - where, perhaps, the future of the genre may lie:
in search of truth over fact. "This book traces what I shall call the documentary
impulse. Here I mean the passion to record, with fidelity, the moments we
experience and wish to preserve, the things we witness and might want to reform; or
simply the people, places or things we find remarkable... Photography (and
journalism) practised respectfully has the power to educate us all towards a
greater understanding and empathy towards others." —Stuart Franklin
Canon EOS Rebel T3i / 600D For Dummies Sep 17 2021 A full-color guide to Canon's
exciting new dSLR camera Whether it's your first dSLR, your first Canon camera, or
simplya new tool for your photography, your Canon Rebel T3i/600D hascountless
capabilities and you'll want to understand them all. Thisbook covers all the dials,
menus, and controls, showing you how touse each one. It explains how to change and
use various lenses andoffers advice on exposure, focus, printing, using flash,
sharingphotos online, and much more, all with plenty of full-colorexamples to show
what you can achieve. Canon's popular T3i/600D offers a vast array of options for
thenew dSLR photographer; this book guides you through all thesettings, dials, and
menus Explains how to use Live View mode and record, edit, and playback video
Provides tips and advice on working with exposure, manipulatingfocus and color,
switching from auto to manual controls, and usinglighting creatively Shows how to
get photos from the camera to the computer, thenedit and manage them using
different software packages Illustrated with full-color photos from the author,
showingwhat you can achieve This fun and friendly book helps you to quickly and
confidentlytake advantage of the many creative possibilities offered by yournew
Canon camera.
Digital Photography For Dummies Jul 28 2022 Photographers! Your guide is here! The
demand for high-quality photographs is higher than ever. Whether you’re building
your influencer rating online, capturing the moments of a child’s life, or are
looking for ways to improve your skills, photography know-how is a must-have skill.
Digital Photography For Dummies helps you do more than pointing, shooting, and
hoping for the best or slapping a filter on a camera phone shot. This book
introduces you to the camera settings and techniques that separate okay pictures
from frame-worthy portraits. It then explains how to apply those skills to
capturing your own portraits, landscape shots, and high-action photos. Develop a
better eye for image composition Discover how to light photos better, including
using natural light Learn to get quick results in auto settings or take full
control in manual mode Discover the elements of exposure and how they influence the
final product Find instructions on taking a formal or casual portrait Apply basic
editing techniques to finalize your image Go beyond photo apps and apply the
techniques pros use for their images.
Ceramic Sequence in Colima May 02 2020 "Kelly's identification of a nineteenthcentury B. C. ceramic complex has far-reaching implications for the archaeology of
western Mexico and its relationship with central Mexico and South America. . . . A
well-illustrated monograph that covers much more than the title promises."—The
Masterkey
Learning in Places Dec 29 2019 Learning in Places is a concerted effort undertaken
by an outstanding group of international researchers to create a resource book that
can introduce academic, professional and lay readers to the field of informal
learning/education and its potential to transform present educational thinking. The
book presents a wealth of ideas from a wide variety of disciplinary fields and
methodological approaches covering multiple learning landscapes - in museums,
workplaces, classrooms, places of recreation - in a variety of political, social
and cultural contexts around the world. Learning in Places presents the most recent

theoretical advances in the field; analyzing the social, cultural, political,
historical and economical contexts within which informal learning develops and must
be critiqued. It also looks into the epistemology that nourishes its development
and into the practices that characterize its implementation; and finally reflects
on the variety of educational contexts in which it is practiced.
Promenades dans les environs de Visé, par L. C. M. [i.e. L. Caumartin.] Nov 27
2019
Making Museums Matter Jul 24 2019 In this volume of 29 essays, Weil's overarching
concern is that museums be able to “earn their keep”—that they make themselves
matter—in an environment of potentially shrinking resources. Also included in this
collection are reflections on the special qualities of art museums, an
investigation into the relationship of current copyright law to the visual arts, a
detailed consideration of how the museums and legal system of the United States
have coped with the problem of Nazi-era art, and a series of delightfully
provocative training exercises for those anticipating entry into the museum field.
Greek Architecture and Its Sculpture Nov 07 2020 From Athens and Arcadia on one
side of the Aegean Sea and from Ionia, Lycia, and Karia on the other, this book
brings together some of the great monuments of classical antiquity--among them two
of the seven wonders of the ancient world, the later temple of Artemis at Ephesos
and the Mausoleum at Halikarnassos. With 250 photographs and specially commissioned
line drawings, the book comprises a monumental narrative of the art and
architecture that gave form, direction, and meaning to much of Western culture.
Forensic Facial Identification Feb 29 2020 Forensic Facial Identification “A broad
view of contemporary eyewitness research in both traditional and emerging areas.
The international cast of contributors particularly highlights the interplay
between law and research across countries — with lessons for all.” Steven D.
Penrod, Distinguished Professor, John Jay College of Criminal Justice “At an age
where we are relying more than ever on facial identification to ensure public
safety, this volume represents an important milestone in ensuring our decisions are
informed by the latest developments in technology and science. International
experts provide practitioners with an exhaustive review of the tools needed to
identify and investigate cases relying on facial identification, be they terror
suspects or victims of disaster. What is unique about this book is that experts are
encouraged to learn from mistakes made in the past and to equip themselves with
theory and science to enable them to best use identification evidence to avoid
miscarriages of justice. An outstanding contribution to the field.” Amina Memon,
Professor of Psychology Royal Holloway, University of London Forensic Facial
Identification provides an up-to-date set of best practices for professionals using
eyewitness identification to solve crimes of all kinds. The book brings together a
prominent group of contributors to discuss the latest scientific and technical
advancements and their implications for practice. The contributors review current
procedures for various facial identification methods and discuss their use and
reliability. The chapters examine traditional forms of eyewitness identification,
such as mugshots and line-ups, but also delve into newer technologies, such as
facial identification using CCTV images and computerized automatic face recognition
systems. Detailed case studies help put the latest research and technology in the
proper legal context. Bridging the fields of psychology, criminology, and law, this
essential volume, part of the Wiley Series in Crime, Policing and Law, is for those
wishing to stay at the cutting-edge of this expanding and changing field.
Pottery of Costa Rica and Nicaragua Oct 07 2020
Canon EOS 60D For Dummies May 14 2021 A full-color guide to all the bells and
whistles in your new Canon 60D If you own a Canon 60D, you?ve got a camera for
advanced amateurs and one that?s very close to professional-level equipment. Now
it?s time to make sure you get the very most out of all that power. Julie Adair
King teams up with Robert Correll to help digital camera users catch their skills

up to what their cameras have to offer in this fun but thorough guide. Understand
all your camera?s features, move beyond the security blanket of Auto mode, and
start capturing the pictures you?ve dreamed of. Gives you the full picture on
Canon?s EOS 60D dSLR camera, in the friendly, easy-to-follow, For Dummies style
Helps you explore the 18-mexapixel sensor, full HD video recording, a tilt-view
LCD, and expanded in-camera editing tools and filters Teaches you tricks and
techniques, with over 300 example photos and menu captures in full color Reveals
how to adjust settings for optimal exposure, lighting, focus, and color Gives you
ten top tips on photo editing The Canon 60D dSLR camera, the expertise of Julie
Adair King and Robert Correll, and your own, untapped ability?all you need now is
the book! Canon EOS 60D For Dummies.
PR 2.0 Jun 26 2022 Praise for PR 2.0 “An ‘easy read’ filled with practical
examples of how marketing professionals can leverage these new tools to enhance PR
activities. The ‘Interviews with the Experts’ sections were especially useful in
helping to highlight how companies have benefited from PR2.0.” Maura Mahoney,
Senior Director, RCN Metro Optical Networks “P.R. 2.0 is a must-read for any
marketing or PR professional. It is filled with expert advice, real-world examples,
and practical guidance to help us better understand the new media tools and social
networking concepts available and how we can use them for our specific branding
needs. This book is excellent for someone who is trying to understand the new webbased media and social networking concepts, as well those who are experienced in
applying the new media tools and are curious about what everyone else is doing and
what tools are producing the best ROI. This isn’t a book filled with simple tips
and tricks--it’s an essential guidebook for the marketing/PR professional to better
understand the new media options and how to apply them effectively to achieve
results.” Jenny Fisher, Director Sales and Marketing Operations, Catalent Pharma
Solutions “Wading through the thicket of expanding Internet tools--from MySpace to
Facebook, from Twitter to Flickr--is no easy challenge. And once you finally
understand these strange new art forms, how the heck do you harness them? Answer:
You buy this book. Deirdre Breakenridge knows the Net--how to measure it, monitor
it, and use it to maximize public relations performance. Best of all, she explains
it in a style that even a Luddite can comprehend.” Fraser P. Seitel, author of The
Practice of Public Relations and coauthor of IdeaWise The New Future of Public
Relations! In today’s Web 2.0 world, traditional methods of communication won’t
reach your audiences, much less convince them. Here’s the good news: Powerful new
tools offer you an unprecedented opportunity to start a meaningful two-way
conversation with everyone who matters to you. In PR 2.0, Deirdre Breakenridge
helps you master these tools and use them to the fullest possible advantage in all
your public relations work. You’ll learn the best ways to utilize blogs, social
networking, online newswires, RSS technology, podcasts, and the rest of today’s Web
2.0 tools. Breakenridge shows how to choose the right strategies for each PR
scenario and environment, keep the best Web 1.0 tools, and stop using outmoded
tactics that have rapidly become counterproductive. Breakenridge introduces an
extraordinary array of new PR best practices, including setting up online
newsrooms, using visual and social media in releases, and leveraging new online
research and analytics tools. She offers powerful new ways to think about PR, plan
for it, and react to the new PR challenges the Web presents. Breakenridge also
includes interviews with today’s leading PR 2.0 practitioners. PR 1.0 vs. PR 2.0
Identify the needs of companies and clients, and how to integrate them for greatest
effectiveness Reaching today’s crucial wired media Powerful new strategies for
pitching and media distribution Best uses of traditional PR tactics Better ways to
use viral marketing, online newsletters, e-blasts, VNRs, and webcasts PR 2.0:
Making the most of the newest tools Interactive online newsrooms, visual media,
blogs, RSS, podcasts, and beyond Social media: Your new 24/7 focus panel Powerful
new ways to capture emerging customer desires and needs

Poetry and the Cult of the Martyrs Sep 25 2019 A beautifully detailed literary
study of Prudentius's eulogies of the Christian martyrs
Guide to Yeast Genetics and Molecular Biology Jan 22 2022 Guide to Yeast Genetics
and Molecular Biology presents, for the first time, a comprehensive compilation of
the protocols and procedures that have made Saccharomyces cerevisiae such a facile
system for all researchers in molecular and cell biology. Whether you are an
established yeast biologist or a newcomer to the field, this volume contains all
the up-to-date methods you will need to study "Your Favorite Gene" in yeast. Basic
Methods in Yeast Genetics**Physical and genetic mapping**Making and recovering
mutants**Cloning and Recombinant DNA Methods**High-efficiency
transformation**Preparation of yeast artificial chromosome vectors**Basic Methods
of Cell Biology**Immunomicroscopy**Protein targeting assays**Biochemistry of Gene
Expression**Vectors for regulated expression**Isolation of labeled and unlabeled
DNA, RNA, and protein
Canon EOS Rebel T7i/800D For Dummies Mar 24 2022 Action, beauty, adventure, and
art—start capturing memories today! Canon EOS Rebel T7i/800D For Dummies is your
ultimate guide to taking spectacular photos—no photography experience required! The
EOS Rebel offers professional features that camera phones just cannot match, and
this book shows you how to take advantage of these features to take stunning photos
in any situation. First, you'll take a tour of the controls to learn what
everything does, where to find it, and how to use it. Next, you'll walk through the
automatic, scene, and manual modes to learn the strengths and weaknesses of each,
and how to choose a mode based on your goals for that particular photo. You'll
learn how to capture action shots, take beautiful portraits, and get as artsy as
you want to get as you adjust for color, lighting, and focus, and control exposure
for different effects. Taking great photos doesn't have to be difficult! Your
camera offers everything you need to perfectly capture any scene, and this book
provides clear, easy-to-follow instruction to help you take full advantage of these
professional tools. Get acquainted with your camera's controls Shoot in automatic,
scene, or manual mode Compose shots and work with lighting like a pro Adjust for
focus, color, depth of field, and more Whether you're taking pictures at a party,
shooting scenery on vacation, catching action at a ball game, or just wandering
around capturing spontaneous moments of beauty, awesome photos are just a few
simple steps away. Your Canon EOS Rebel T7i/800D is equipped with the tools to make
any scene share-worthy, and Canon EOS Rebel T7i/800D For Dummies equips you to
start snapping professional-quality photos today!
David Busch's Sony Alpha DSLR-A390/A290 Guide to Digital Photography Jan 28 2020
Presents an introduction to the features of Sony's entry-level dSLR cameras,
covering such topics as setup menus, exposures, working with lenses, lighting,
downloading and editing images, and troubleshooting.
Theories of Perception in Medieval and Early Modern Philosophy Apr 24 2022 This is
the first extensive account of philosophical psychology of perception from ancient
to early modern times. The book aims to shed light on the developments in the
theories of sense-perception in medieval Arabic and Latin philosophy, their ancient
background and traditional and new themes in early modern thought. Particular
attention is paid to the philosophically significant parts of the theories. The
articles concentrate on the so-called external senses and related themes.
Canon EOS Rebel T5i/700D For Dummies Dec 21 2021 A comprehensive guide to the
Canon EOS Rebel T5i/700D camera written by bestselling For Dummies author Julie
Adair King Expert author and photography instructor Julie Adair King is exactly who
you want to explain Canon's hot new Rebel T5i/700D camera for you. Her friendly,
step-by-step style - honed to a fine point from helping over 300,000 readers use
their cameras - will have you snapping great shots on the new Rebel in no time.
Find all the info you need, backed by clear images of camera controls and menus, so
you know exactly what she's explaining, when she's explaining it. More than 300

fabulous full-color photos help you see what you and your DSLR Rebel T5i/700D can
achieve. Canon's EOS Rebel T5i/700D is an entry-level DSLR camera from Canon and
features an 18 megapixel sensor, full 1080 video capability, 5fps shooting, and a
3-inch viewscreen Covers how to shoot in Auto mode, manage playback, organize your
images, and get better results from exposure, lighting, focus and color Gives you
professional editing tricks and offers plenty of beautiful full-color images so you
can see what you can achieve Popular bestselling author Julie Adair King author has
written more than 15 For Dummies books on Nikon and Canon cameras, and she helps
you really get a feel for the camera Canon EOS Rebel T5i/700D For Dummies...there's
so much here to get you on your way to taking great photos!
Audio- and Video-Based Biometric Person Authentication Jul 04 2020 This book
constitutes the refereed proceedings of the Third International Conference on
Audio- and Video-Based Biometric Person Authentication, AVBPA 2001, held in
Halmstad, Sweden in June 2001.The 51 revised papers presented together with three
invited papers were carefully reviewed and selected for inclusion in the book. The
papers are organized in topical sections on face as biometrics; face image
processing; speech as biometrics and speech processing; fingerprints as biometrics;
gait as biometrics; and hand, signature, and iris as biometrics.
Academic Strategy Jun 22 2019 Alone among America's major institutions, colleges
and universities have traditional refused to adopt modern management and planning.
Now they have entered a perilous new era of declining enrollments, inflated costs,
and shifting academic priorities. The result: higher education is going through a
planning and management revolution. This path breaking book describes in detail the
nature and dimensions of education's dramatic reversal and the reasons behind it.
It examines the new role of strategic planning and the resulting changes in the
role of professors, trustees, and college presidents. It describes how colleges and
universities can introduce the latest planning and management methods for their own
benefit.
The Time of Music Mar 12 2021
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...............................................04 Técnica La confianza es clave TD
Carola Wohlgennat........10 Wohlgenannt Zahntechnik OG Ztm. Carola Wohlgenannt
Técnica Puente dental en lugar de implantes, una alternativa para la
señora......................................20 TD/MTD Wolfgang Weisser Técnica
Restauración definitiva desde la impresora
3D.....................................................28 Técnica La calidad en el
examen de maestría: prótesis completas. Part
XIV.........................................32 TD Klaus Ohlendorf Técnica Lo que
usted debe saber sobre fotografía dental. Parte
1...................................38 TD Klaus Ohlendorf
Nicaraguan Antiquities Mar 31 2020
Vernacular Theology Oct 19 2021 This book examines the audiences and languages of
Dominican sermons in late medieval Italy. It is a thorough analysis of how Latinate
theological culture interacted with popular religious devotion. In particular it
assesses the role of vernacular theology. Eliana Corbari defines vernacular
theology as a form of theology that is based neither on a Latin scholastic model
nor a monastic one. It is a “third dimension” of theology which was accessible to
the laity, and in particular women, through their attendance at sermons and the
reading of vernacular devotional works (in this case, medieval Italian treatises
and sermons). Through painstaking manuscript work, Corbari makes an excellent
contribution to sermon studies, gender studies, medieval theology, and codicology.
She demonstrates that Dominican friars preached to an active contingent of
laywomen, usually members of confraternities, who not only attended these sermons
but re-read them and also disseminated them through book production to the wider
Florentine community.
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